

## BMA Eco Club Newsletter 7

At our weekly eco club, we are striving to make our school an environmentally friendly place where students can enjoy their learning and experience the joys of our eco systems firsthand!

## Our MET Eco Code

Make small Changes

Every living thing matters

Take time to tackle litter!

This week at Eco Club, we enjoyed the beautiful weather, and we spent lots of time weeding thistles, which have been incredibly persistent against all our efforts. We then worked on earthing up the potatoes (with the help of some of our volunteers) and picked flowers to brighten up the teacher's classrooms. We also picked the first strawberries of the season and ate them, which were delicious!

